
 

  
Affiliate of The Maryland Association of Counties, Inc. 
 
TO: Members of the Senate Education, Energy, and the Environment 
Committee  
FROM: Maryland Conference of Local Environmental Health Directors 
RE: SB964 – Dorchester County – Well and On-Site Sewage Disposal Activities- Privatization 
Program  
 
The Maryland Conference of Local Environmental Health Directors (Conference) provide this letter of 
Support for the amended version of SB964 in their capacities as the state’s twenty-four Environmental 
Health Directors who carry out delegated authorities from both MDE and MDH. The amendments have 
addressed our concerns with the previous version of the proposed legislation. 

 
 
For more information:  
Conference: Lisa A Laschalt, President, Maryland Conference of Local Environmental Health Directors, 
Phone: 301-609-6758, lisa.laschalt@maryland.gov 
 


